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Masks no longer mandatory on 
Kahnawake school buses 

  
  
(Kahnawà:ke – 16 Seskehkó:wa/September 2022) 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke’s Daily Transportation 
Department wishes to advise the community that it is no longer 
necessary to wear masks on Kahnawà:ke’s school buses. 
  
Kahnawà:ke’s Public Health has approved the decision, which was 
made yesterday. While mandatory masking has been discontinued, 
those who wish to maintain masking are certainly encouraged to do so. 
  
For further information, please contact Spencer McComber, who is the 
manager of the Daily Transportation Department at 450-632-5825 or 
by email at spencer.mccomber@mck.ca. 
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